
Transport.nsw.gov.au  

Bellata Community Session -Planned 
Power Outages 
Newell Highway Upgrade: heavy duty pavement 
upgrades, Narrabri to Moree 
As part of the next stage of construction, a series of planned power outages will be required in the Bellata 
township commencing from February 2023.  To complete the works safely, it is anticipated that up to 18 
planned outages will be required from early February until mid-April.   

Transport for NSW, in partnership with lead contractor Fulton Hogan, is hosting a community information 
session to discuss these power outages and how we can best work together to plan and 
minimise impacts to residents and businesses. Essential Energy will also provide notification closer to 
the outage dates.
Come along and chat to our project team to find out more - see event details over the page.

Drop-in and chat with the team on Thursday 11 August at the Bellata Golf Club between 4pm and 6pm. 



Transport.nsw.gov.au  

Bellata Community Session 

Date:  Tuesday  24 January 
2022 

Time:    Drop-in between 4pm and 6pm 

Location:   Bellata Golf Club, 80 Berrigal Road 

Contact Us 

If you have any questions or would like more information please 
contact our project team:  

newell.upgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au

nswroads.work/n2m 

1800 741 636 / (Option #3) 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to 
call us on 1800 741 636 

Find out more 
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